
OFFICE OF NANCY REAGAN 

July 14, 2000 

Dear Bob, 

Happy Birthday! Ronnie joins me in sending our 
warmest wishes to you. We hope that on this day you feel 
appreciated and special -- because you are! We hope that this 
day marks the beginning of a wonderful year for you. 

\\' e send our best wishes to you for a happy birthday and 
throughout the upcoming year. 

Sincerely, 

tJ Q u Lt(l 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
444 S .E. Quincy 
Topeka, Kansas 66683 

2121 AVENUE OF THE STARS, 34TH FLOOR 

Los ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 9006 7 
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